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I am writing about my university and experience. I am currently studying 
Japanese, and this is my first time going to Japan and my first student from 
Uclan University (university of central Lancashire) .It's very quiet even though 
it's located in the centre of Tokyo. It’s safe here and I feel safe too.  
 

 For me, the local train stops at Myogadani Station, two stations from here are 
Ikebukuro.My friend and I often went to Ikebukuro, ate dinner, ate, and bought 

various kinds of shopping.I 
went to various places in 
Tokyo.I went to Shibuya, 
Ikebukuro, Shinjuku, and 
Akihabara, and I made lots of 
new friends.I climbed Mt. 
Takao with my friends, and 
we were recommended by 
our composition teacher.I'm 
afraid of heights, but I 
recommended taking a 
stairlift as it never goes far 
from the ground. They have 
cats and turtles on this 

campus, there is around five cats and six turtles. It’s really cute to see an Ocha 
no mizu woman feeding a cat and showing him love.They even have a have a 
society to protect cats, as someone who loves animals it is wonderful to see. 
This thermos flask is based on the mant well-loved cats of Ocha no Mizu.Many 
of my friends want a product of Ochanomizu with the cats on. 
 
 



   I have nine classes at Ochanomizu University. I’m not used to lessons in only 
Japanese, so you should quickly learn Japanese quicker as you are constantly 
using Japanese. The teachers hope that the students will succeed. We learned 
kanji, how to write, and how to present. The homeroom is very useful for any 
problems and for filling out any forms that need filling in. The teachers always 
helps the students, and they listen to feedback. I learned the difference between 
English presentations and Japanese. The classes are difficult, but you will 
receive support in many ways. 
 

 To sum up the above, studying abroad this time was difficult, but I think I had 
a lot of fun. 
Yes, I want to thank all the 
teachers.Thank you to my 
homeroom teacher, Mr. 
Matsuda and Mr. 
Hagiwara.Finally, thank 
you to the Director of the 
International Division, the 
Center for International 
Education, and the 
dormitory staff for all your 
help.Mr. Hagiwara was 
very cooperative in 
recommending books and 
giving advice.Lastly, thank 
you to your friends.I am 
especially grateful to my friends, Ann, Zeke and Patty. 

 
 

 


